DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE AND BUSINESS ECONOMICS
July 16, 2024
NOTICE

MBA ADMISSIONS

It has been brought to the notice of the Department that some people are
misguiding the students of upcoming new batch of MBA students regarding the
reputation of the MBA courses and the Department. Only the following members
of the Admission Committee of the Department are authorized to make any
statement regarding the admissions and the Department:

Prof. Ananya Ghosh Dastidar — Head
Prof. Amitabh Gupta

Dr. Sunil Kumar

Dr. Sonal Thukral

Dr. Saurabh Singh
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In case of any interaction with the new students or any information about the
admissions, you may contact the abovementioned Committee members or
contact on the Office on following numbers:

MBA (Finance) - 24118854
MBA (Business Economics) - 24157277

Further, all are warned not to make negative or false statements about the MBA
(Finance) course of the Department. Strict disciplinary action will be taken against
those who try to bring bad name to the Course and the Department.
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